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Sally Long

From: Salem Planning

Sent: Tuesday, August 10, 2021 2:57 PM

To: 'pyoung@wolife.org'

Subject: RE: Site plan application: 21-109485-RP

Hi Paul, 

 

Please upload the revisions directly to the permit folder. 

 

Thank you! 

 

-Sally | 503-540-2311 

 

From: pyoung@wolife.org <pyoung@wolife.org>  

Sent: Tuesday, August 10, 2021 2:38 PM 

To: Salem Planning <Planning@cityofsalem.net> 

Subject: RE: Site plan application: 21-109485-RP 

 

 

Attached are the updates and corrections for our site plan review including the revised site plan, the signed lease with 

the city of Salem and the TGE form. 

Also, the correct address is :3980 Airway Drive 

The maximum height of the hangar will be 30’  

There will be no employees connected to this hangar. 

The revised site plan includes the bumper guards for the parking spaces and the bicycle parking space. 

Let me know if you need anything further. 

Paul Young 

 

Apostle Paul D. Young 
Word of Life Fellowship Church 
4705 Portland Rd. NE 

Salem, OR  97305 

503-559-0536 

 

 


